
 
 

Dr. Larry Stone Inducted As a Fellow in the  
American College of Dentists  

 
  
 
(October 2014) – Doylestown, PA – Dr. Larry Stone, a dentist with a family and cosmetic dentistry 

practice in Doylestown, was one of over 200 dentists inducted as Fellows in the American College of 

Dentists (ACD) at its annual meeting, held in San Antonio, Texas, October 8-9. 

The ACD is the oldest honorary association for dentists, having been founded 

August 20, 1920 by a group of visionary leaders who believed dentistry must look 

beyond the present and plan for the future. The College is comprised of dentists 

who have demonstrated leadership and made exceptional contributions to 

dentistry, the dental profession and society. Less than 3.5% of practicing dentists 

are invited to be fellows. Fellowship is by invitation only, based on 

recommendations from ACD Fellow dentists.  

 

Throughout its existence, the College has undertaken and supported numerous initiatives to enhance the 

quality of dental care and the profession’s service to society. Most notably, the ACD has come to 

epitomize ethics and professionalism in dentistry. Currently the ACD is working on issues in corporate 

dentistry and commercialism. 

“ I am thrilled to have been invited to become a member of this responsible and professional 

organization,” notes Dr. Stone. “As a healthcare provider we have a responsibility to maintain the highest 

standards of care to which the ACD espouses.” 

	
  


